

PORTLAND MAIN

Strengthening a Remarkable City, Building a Community for Life

www.portlandmaine.gov

Planning and Development Department Lee D. Urban, Director

Planning Division
Alexander Jaegerman, Director

September 28, 2005

Mr. John Rasmussen University of Southern Maine 96 Falmouth Street Portland, ME 04103

Re:

Community Education Facility and Parking Garage (Application #2002-0199, CBL 114-B-1001)

Dear Mr. Rasmussen:

This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved site plan for the Community Education Facility.

The approved revision is for an amended landscaping plan to include native species as well as a tree farm for future planting.

(31/22) Third

The revised plan has been reviewed and approved by City staff.

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact Sarah Hopkins at 874-8720.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

O:\PLAN\DEVREVW\USM COMMUNITY EDUCATION FACILITY AND PARKING GARAGE\REVISIONLETTER.DOC